Information on transport arrangements between OR Tambo International Airport and
Sun City Resort and Convention Centre

Dedicated shuttle transport

The 2026 INQAAHE Forum is taking place at Sun City Resort and Convention Centre in Northwest
Province, South Africa.

Delegates arriving by air are advised to arrive at OR Tambo International Airport (ORTIA) in
Johannesburg.

The forum venue is about 200 kilometers from ORTIA.
Shuttles will be organized to transport delegates from ORTIA to Sun City at a subsidized cost.

Shuttles will leave ORTIA at designated times on Monday 2 February 2026 and Tuesday 3 February
2026 to accommodate delegates attending the pre-forum workshops, and delegates attending the
forum.

Delegates that want to use the shuttle facility will be requested to register and pay for this when
they register for the event. Once specific shuttle times have been confirmed by the organisers,
delegates that have registered for shuttle transport will be requested to reserve space on specific
shuttles aligned to their arrival times.

Similarly, delegates will be able to book space on shuttles for the return trip to ORTIA. Return
shuttles will leave Sun City on Friday 6 February 2026, and on Saturday 7 February 2026

Other travel options between ORTIA and Sun City

1. Delegates may choose to hire a car and drive to Sun City. There are several car hire
companies located at the airport. Google maps can be used for directions.

2. Delegates may choose to hire personal/shared shuttles. If this choice is made, delegates
are advised to use reputable companies. Some options are:



e Ezshuttle.co.za
e https://www.airportshuttlesa.co.za/sun-city-shuttle-service/

e https://www.ulysses.co.za/airport-shuttle/



https://www.airportshuttlesa.co.za/sun-city-shuttle-service/
https://www.ulysses.co.za/airport-shuttle/

